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The Newport MUD Board of Directors is pleased to give a 
status report on several completed and pending projects 
going on at the District Facilities. 

If you are interested in more information on any of the 
projects listed in this newsletter,please reach out to us, we 
would like to hear from you. To contact the Board log on to 
the District Website at www.newportmudtx.org and clink the 
contact us tab. While on the website you can sign up for text 
and email alerts to receive the most up to date District 
information.

Completed Facility Projects

The Board approved Wastewater 
Treatment Plant Clarifier #1 
Rehab project began on June 1, 
2020. The contract was awarded 
to Sustanite Support Services and 
was completed on April 4, 2021. 
The work consisted of replacing 
the Clarifier Mechanism including 
the Bridge pier, Scum 
Collection,all Baffles and weirs. 
The total of the project was 
$376,000.00 and was funded by  
a previously approved bond.

Current Ongoing Projects

Effluent Pump Station Rehab

The Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Effluent Pump Station Rehab 
project was awarded to LEM 
construction. Work began on 
April  12, 2021. This project 
includes replacing the Effluent 
pumps that were damaged 
during Hurricane Harvey with  
submusable pumps, and 
relocating the MCC panel to an 
elevated platform raised above 
the flood level. The project 
should be completed in March of 
2022.  This project will be partially 
funded by FEMA.

Aeration Improvement Project

The Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Aeration Improvement project 
was awarded to Sustanite 
Support Services. Work began on 
this project in February 2021 . The 
scope of this project includes 
replacing the Aeration control 
valves, the Dissolved Oxygen 
(DO) sensors and the DO 
analyzer. The scheduled 
completion of this project is 
September 2021.
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	In an effort to keep the residents of Newport informed on District projects, he M.U.D. Board would like to give a status update on projects that have approved and completed over the last (6) six months.
	The recently completed and pending projects are listed below. 



